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Remember to pre-order your 2020-2021 YEARBOOK 
We are no longer taking yearbook orders in the office.  

However, online orders will be open until February 26, 2021 by going to 
www.wingard.inter-state.com/yearbook and enter code 53877P.  

Hackler Happenings
Upcoming DatesLunch Charges

Arkansas Secretary of Education 
Johnny Key announced the extension 
of the United States Department of 
Agriculture’s (USDA) waivers allowing 
students in the state to receive 1 free 
breakfast and 1 free lunch per day at 
public schools through June 2021.

Attention 
Parents, Grandparents, & Guardians:
If your child has an outstanding lunch 
balance, now is the perfect opportunity 
to pay it off.  If you need account 
balances, please call Food Service at 
870-425-1225.  

January 27 
● Early dismissal at 1:10

February 11 
● Early dismissal at 1:10
● Spring Parent/Teacher                      

Conferences
● 3rd Qt. Progress Reports go home

February 12
● Digital Learning Day (No students on 

campus)

Note from Dr. Long on Valentine’s deliveries:
"Last year I asked parents to reconsider sending gifts to their children at 
school because it causes a lot of extra work for our faculty and staff and often 
causes unnecessary stress on students who do not receive Valentine gifts from 
their families. This year we will not be accepting any Valentine deliveries due 
to the challenges I listed above and also due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Even 
though parents won't be able to attend their children’s classroom parties or 
send gifts to school, I believe our students will still have fun celebrating an 
early Valentine’s Day the week of February 8-11. If you normally patronize one 
of our wonderful local flower shops or gift stores, I encourage you to continue 
supporting them with your business, but give the gifts to your children at 
home."  

http://www.wingard.inter-state.com/yearbook


Your leadership is valued and appreciated!
School Board Appreciation January 2021

For making the hard decisions, for keeping 
student needs first, and for staying MHPS 

strong thru a pandemic of extreme proportions.  
You make this school a school to be proud of 

from students, teachers, staff members, parents 
and community. 
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